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Hello 
 
I have lived on Alexandra St in Drummoyne for 13 years. Unfortunately, since the traffic light 
changes that have been made for the Roselle interchange, the traffic situation in the backstreets 
of Drummoyne has become unsafe. Impatient (frustrated?) drivers are taking shortcuts and rat 
runs to cut a couple of minutes off their trip, which is adding a whole lot of noise, traffic and 
danger in backstreets that are not designed to take so much traffic.  
 
Please rethink whatever you are doing to create this untenable situation for our little community.  
 
I should point out, I am not opposed to the tunnel, and I am a committed bus commuter. 
However, the bus situation is also far from ideal – the more you tell people to get out of the car 
and onto a bus, the more crowded they are and the driver shortage shows. 
 
Appreciate whatever you can do to ease ratrunners in Drummoyne and find more bus drivers. 
Please.  
 

  
 




